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Dividend Announcement – Half Year Dividend 
 
 
Over the course of this financial year, our strategic focus on enhancing customer service and strengthening our local community 
engagement has yielded impressive results. We are proud to report record-high contribution levels and sustained performance across 
our branch network. Our commitment to operational excellence has been further underpinned by consistently high profit levels, providing 
the financial strength that allows us to reward our shareholders for their loyalty and ongoing support. 
 
In recognition of our strong cash position and the continued support of our investors, the Board of Directors is pleased to resolve the 
payment of a fully franked half year dividend of three cents per share. This dividend reflects both our current success and our 
commitment to sustainable growth, reinforcing our dedication to delivering value to all our stakeholders. 
 
We extend our gratitude to our shareholders for their steadfast commitment, and we remain motivated to build on our strong performance 
while deepening our engagement in the communities we serve. 
 
 
 
Regards 

 
 
Jason Luckhardt GAICD Dip Bus. LREA  
Chair - Logan Community Financial Services Ltd 
NSX: LCB 
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